
To: Chief of Police ________________ 

_______________________________ 

_______________________________ 

_______________________________ 

Chief, My name is,____________________________ and I live at 

____________________________________________________________________________________. 

I applied for a 2C:58-3 Firearms Identification Card and Permit to Purchase a Handgun on 

___/_____/____. According to the State Police FARS system, my reference emails were returned on 

___/____/____ and ___/____/____. 

NJSA 2C:58-3f directs that "the licensing authority ... shall investigate ... and, unless good cause for the 

denial thereof appears, shall grant the permit or the identification card, or both, if application has been 

made therefor, within 30 days from the date of receipt of the application for residents of this State..." At 

the time of this letter the we are ____ days from "receipt of the application." 

I received an email from the State Police @njportal.com on ___/___/___ that: 

Firearms Purchaser Identification Card and/or Handgun Purchase Permit 

Application-Application Approved 

The confirmation number is __________________________. 

My assumption is that your Firearms Officer is quite busy with other duties, which is understandable 

and appreciated. However, at this point, only the paper work of filling out the FID Card and the S.P. 671 

Permit is left to do. I would appreciate if you would inquire with your Firearms Officer and let me know 

the status of my permit as soon as possible.  

Thank You 

____/____/_____ 


